
 
 

Date: December 13, 2022 

To: Commission and Other Interested Parties 

From: Barbara Dunsheath, Policy Committee Chair 
Gohar Momjian, ACCJC Vice President 

Subject: Policy Changes for Consideration - January 2023 Commission Meeting 

 
The Policy Committee oversees the development of new policies and changes to existing 
policies. The Policy Committee’s work is guided by the Policy on Commission Practices on 
Policy Review.   
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intention to establish an overseas program before it becomes operational to ensure 
compliance with relevant policies such as the Policy on Substantive 
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(iii) Written criteria used to evaluate and award credit for prior learning 
experience including, but not limited to, service in the armed forces, paid or 
unpaid employment, or other demonstrated competency or learning.  

 
The proposed revisions strengthen ACCJC’s Policy on Transfer of Credit in conformity 
with the stated regulations. Further, ACCJC’s guides and templates are being revised to 
ensure that colleges address these policy requirements in their institutional self-
evaluations and that peer review teams monitor compliance. ACCJC communicated this 
impending change in a letter to all institutions in fall 2022, as well as notified the field in 
its fall 2022 newsletter issue of ACCJC Connect. 
 

 Clean Version 
Tracked Changes Version 


